Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff <Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com>

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 9:11 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Rick Yost (ryost@platinum-energy.net) (ryost@platinum-energy.net); Mark Mathiowetz
Subject: RO0000229, RO0000356, and RO0000219

Good Morning Mr. Nowell:

Lately | have not be receiving documents that | have found on GeoTracker for the three above referenced

locations. Each of the documents that have been uploaded indicate that they were sent to me via email, but the email
address listed is not correct. My email address is dennis.dettloff@anteagroup.com. Also | wanted to let you know that
Shane Nolan no longer works for Platinum Energy. The current contact for Platinum Energy for these three sites is Rick
Yost and his email address is provided below. ryost@platinum-energy.net Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions.

Best Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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